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Dear Member,

We are happy to share exciting news! The American Registry for Diagnostic
Medical Sonography (ARDMS) Midwife Sonography Certification exam is
ready to be rolled out this coming spring. Applications are being accepted
beginning January 4, 2017 and the exam will be administered from April 4,
2017 through May 4, 2017.  

The ARDMS exam was postponed in May 2016 because ARDMS received
only a small number of applicants which meant we could not build a fair
and defensible exam for midwives. A Midwife Task Force that included
several midwives who use ultrasound, midwives who do not use ultrasound,
a sonographer and a Maternal-Fetal Medicine sonographer was formed to
look at exam eligibility requirements, and other aspects of the assessment
that were barriers for midwives to achieve a certification, in order to ensure
that the exam was commensurate with midwifery scope of practice.
 
As a result of the collaboration between ARDMS and the task force,
updated eligibility requirements were developed that accurately reflect
midwifery scope of practice which should enable more midwives to become
eligible to take the exam. With more midwives taking the exam, we're
confident the exam process will meet national certification standards for the
midwifery community.
 

http://www.ardms.org/Pages/default.aspx
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00108sHAyUnZaV44SDDnk3kknzgph7-SGGEH47bmkzuinvCPj-l9VnKELRdWuKikI7lRfH7RhWbq_QYAxPSkTfIxkY5YyypTw5nQXabhcvpXvLltuRkZwa0L55nrHw7XWbis73CR4zCpaMKtuki5fJaY27QII7xN4xGoHC0LLM3QUY=&c=&ch=


ACNM members can review the updated eligibility requirements,
certification process, testing locations, and sign up for exam
reminders at www.ARDMS.org/MW.
 
Since ARDMS first began working with ACNM in 2013, development of this
program has been a highlight for both organizations.
 
Please remember the following:

Applications are being accepted beginning January 4, 2017 and the
exam will be administered from April 4, 2017 through May 4,
2017.  
Visit www.midwife.org/midwife-sonography-certification  for
information and resources ACNM has available to help you prepare
for the examination, including updates about workshops, exam
simulations and other materials.
Stop by the ARDMS booth at ACNM's Midwifery Works! 2016 Nov. 3-6
in Myrtle Beach, South Carolina to pick up additional information.
ARDMS will also participate in the ACNM Annual Meeting & Exhibition
in Chicago May 21-25, 2017.
ACNM will be hosting 2 webinars to outline the certification process
and offer recommendations for preparation for the exam and
certification.
Watch for updates about the ARDMS Midwife Sonography
Assessment program and corresponding education resources in
Quickening and Quick eNews.
Sign-up for the ultrasound Pegasus education programs at
www.pegasuslectures.com. ACNM's ultrasound education partner
has an online exam simulation program, a comprehensive, modular
eCourse to teach ultrasound principles, and it offers hands-on training.
Frank Miele, president of Pegasus Lectures, will also speak about
ultrasound at Midwifery Works! 2016.
Be sure to have an ongoing study plan to ensure you are ready to
take the 2017 Midwife Sonography Certification exam.

 
If you have questions or would like additional information about the ARDMS
Midwife Sonography Certification, please visit www.ARDMS.org/MW  or
call 1-800-541-9754, extension 1, to speak with an ARDMS customer care
representative.  For information about education resources, please call
ACNM to speak with Eileen Ehudin Beard, ACNM Senior Practice Advisor,
at 240-485-1842.  ACNM also has resources available in the ACNM online
store, ShopACNM, through www.midwife.org .

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00108sHAyUnZaV44SDDnk3kknzgph7-SGGEH47bmkzuinvCPj-l9VnKEMPwdtvakCKnbpSsVw-NtVHCYrWngD0OQ5cXBz39LAviyhtVkhQGV5ww7yuyCvQqEJrx-A4qbIDOJdYLGqZygKcyaJ9UEoCEcV30jb5E7GCuu2sE5akAtZM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00108sHAyUnZaV44SDDnk3kknzgph7-SGGEH47bmkzuinvCPj-l9VnKELS-EN0-uyhsiv7wz3lMpXTSxGV_YIfXPUi8XDrEEO7iIOVRFQvz6Sf_UkZfz76l3M1BbXX5G00w0UZKwk9765V5IvIrQAp3Yl44_Gj4hTOUyHGTbiDPZp3abNBG9pX8FZ9ElO1kIdFp5cvTh3ZCN2ougr-OFL-b6A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00108sHAyUnZaV44SDDnk3kknzgph7-SGGEH47bmkzuinvCPj-l9VnKENjxSRDpFF3uVxawW51ScoHr6L93URr9o-NxdkvkJmaJzQEoQUvGNDHG5SGeDIvsoCQiK5w2rFD4ZY42dJjFYVdvrUn2scfUpY9KbRZoF8NTOn9gTIkeVzpiSd8Xg-qTUQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00108sHAyUnZaV44SDDnk3kknzgph7-SGGEH47bmkzuinvCPj-l9VnKENjxSRDpFF3uOzNwz9fNZiEA8qj4FurPkP5dCAxFJCrQIY05PnWet_CyNFOhD5-0zvVpnK6JKby9L8V-osFTGvFFjAUXxNcD_PdaP3zfQbW7kjTHpmqh1mqbULnps5CbLw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00108sHAyUnZaV44SDDnk3kknzgph7-SGGEH47bmkzuinvCPj-l9VnKEP-lJzytR3CenPIS84liV4PHt0T_emk92Zb15JqKRw30fN9dXpyMCnDaGi3t5vq4Eq2vF0S8kOUN88uIjo86UtYNWQ3_XwRioERMALMYPZQKdsl7-6CEkRM=&c=&ch=


 
ARDMS looks forward to accepting applications in January and
administering the exam in April and May. ACNM has educational resources
available that you can take advantage of as you prepare for the exam.
 
Thank you for your patience as we partner to build an exam and
educational process that will help midwives excel at sonography in their
practice.

Sincerely, 

Cydney Menihan, CNM, RDMS, MSN
Midwife Assessment Oversight Taskforce Chair, ARDMS 

Lisa Kane Low, CNM, PhD, FACNM, FAAN
President, ACNM


